From: I

Sent: 29 May 2019 22:21
To: Planning
Subject: 9 Pilgrims Lane (2019/1103/P)

For the attention of Ben Farrant

1 have recently looked at the plans for number 9 Pilgrims Lane and would like to register my support for this
application. The single storey extension sits modestly in the context of the large rear garden and adjoining 4
storey extension of the neighbouring property. Whilst of a contemporary design, the proposed extension

is sensitive in scale and does not detract from the fabric of the main house whilst at the same time providing
functional space for modern day family living.



